
 

 
 
 
May 10, 2024 
 
 
 
Karen Grando 
INTERNATIONAL ASBESTOS REMOVAL, INC. 
119 Cooper Street 
Babylon, NY 11702 
 
Dear Ms. Grando:  
 
It is with great pleasure that I confirm International Asbestos Removal, Inc. is a 
valued member in good standing with the Women Builders Council.  
 
Your commitment to excellence and dedication to advancing and empowering 
women in the construction and building industries align perfectly with our 
mission. 
 
We appreciate your ongoing partnership and support as we continue to break 
barriers and foster inclusivity.  Welcome to the transformation! 
 

 
 

Warm Regards,  

 
Renee Sacks 
Executive Director 
Women Builders Council 
 


